
Kenya: call for bids for provision of
ground maintenance services

World news story

The British High Commission Nairobi is inviting bids for the provision of
ground maintenance services for its offices.

On behalf of the Secretary of State for the Foreign, Commonwealth &
Development Office, The British High Commission in Nairobi is seeking the
provision of ground maintenance services to be delivered at the High
Commission’s premises. We are therefore looking for a supplier that has the
relevant professional skills, experience, technical resources and financial
capability to provide comprehensive ground maintenance services in our
premises.

Competent and financially stable suppliers are invited to access the
invitation to tender documents by following these steps:

Open the Bravo solutions website and sign in1.
Navigate to Provision of Cleaning Services CPG/3947/20222.

Tender: Ground maintenance services (PDF, 741 KB, 5 pages)

http://www.government-world.com/kenya-call-for-bids-for-provision-of-ground-maintenance-services/
http://www.government-world.com/kenya-call-for-bids-for-provision-of-ground-maintenance-services/
https://fcdo.bravosolution.co.uk/
https://assets.publishing.service.gov.uk/government/uploads/system/uploads/attachment_data/file/1070505/Provision_of_ground_maintenance_services_-_CPG39472022.pdf


All prospective bidders are invited for a compulsory site visit
on Tuesday 26th April 2022 at 08.30am.

Kindly contact Nairobi Procurement at Nairobiprocurement@fcdo.gov.uk for
details on the site visit.

Deadlines

The Tender documents should be completed and uploaded on the Bravo System by
18th May 2022 at 15.00hrs (Kenyan Time).

Contact the Regional Procurement Lead, Mr. Wilhelm Holtmann at
Wilhelm.Holtmann@fco.gov.uk for any queries.

Kindly note that the responses will be required to be in English.

The BHC reserves the right not to select any service provider and will only
reply to the best-suited organisation.

The BHC will not meet any expenses incurred in preparing your Invitation to
tender documents.
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